
  
 
 
 
 
 
September 20, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 333 
 
PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCES SERVICE CHANGES 

TO THE PACIFIC NORTHWEST 
 
 
In an effort to improve our Westbound service reliability from St. Louis, Kansas City, 
Chicago, Memphis, Atlanta and Texas locations to the Pacific Northwest, the following 
service revisions will be made effective October 1, 2002. 
 
 
Origin to           Current         Current                     Revised        Revised 
Destination              Cutoff         Availability                   Cutoff        Availability 
 
St. Louis to   0700-0     1800-0 
Portland    0600-4     0800-4  
 
St. Louis to  0700-0     1800-0 
Seattle     0800-4     0800-5 
 
Kansas City to  1700-0     1600-0 
Seattle     0800-4     0800-5 
 
Chicago (Global1) to N/C     N/A     
Portland    01400-3    0800-4 
 
Memphis to  N/C     N/A 
Portland    0600-5     0800-5 
 
Memphis to  N/C     N/A 
Seattle     0800-5     0800-6 
 
Atlanta to  N/C     N/A 



Portland    0600-7     0800-7 
 
Atlanta to  N/C     N/A 
Seattle     0800-7     0800-8 
 
 
 
 
Origin to        Current           Current        Revised          Revised 
Destination            Cutoff           Availability          Cutoff          Availability 
 
Dallas to  N/C     N/A 
Portland    0600-6     0800-6 
 
Dallas to  N/C     N/A 
Seattle     1200-7     0800-8 
 
Houston to  N/C     N/A 
Portland    0600-7     0800-7 
 
Houston to  N/C     N/A 
Seattle     1200-8     0800-9 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative. 
 


